
AN UPDATE ON THE COMPREHENSIVE 
CASE MANAGEMENT AND  
EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM WEBINAR 

Last summer, Ohio launched the Comprehensive Case Management and Employment Program 
(CCMEP) to help Ohioans move beyond welfare into meaningful employment. The program provides 
comprehensive employment, training and supportive services to at-risk youth ages 16 to 24 by 
combining Temporary Assistance for Needy Families and Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act 
youth funds. County administrators have a critical role in ensuring that your community leverages this 
funding using the strengths of the local workforce and human services systems in a way that focuses 
on people, not programs. Through this webinar, Doug Lumpkin, deputy director for the Office of 
Human Services Innovation, and Michael McCreight, assistant director for Health and Human Services 
for the Ohio Department of Job and Family Services, will provide an update on the Comprehensive 
Case Management and Employment Program and specifically address: 

•	 Work participation reports for the Ohio Works First program
•	 Summer youth employment
•	 Program updates 

Webinar participants may pose questions to the presenters during and  
after the presentation.  

Click here to register. If you experience difficulty in registering, please  
contact Curt Pratt, CCAO administrative assistant, and provide him with 
your name, title, employer and email address.  

Speakers: 
Doug Lumpkin, Deputy Director, Office of Human Service Innovation
Michael McCreight, Assistant Director, Ohio Department of Job and Family Services

For additional information regarding the topic for this webinar, please contact  
Kate Neithammer, CCAO policy analyst, at 614/220-7996

MAY 5 - 9 A.M.

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/917606606811960835
mailto:cpratt%40ccao.org?subject=

